
 
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

February 21, 2018 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
   

Portion of Glen Iris Drive to Close due to Sewer Work  
  
What:                        Partial Road Closure due to the repair of a 2-inch water main, as 

well as a hydrant and valve replacement  
  
Where:                       625 Glen Iris Drive NE between North Avenue NE and Ponce De 

Leon Avenue NE  
  
When:                        Friday, February 23, 2018 - Wednesday, February 28, 2018  
                                                 
Comments:               Crews will repair a 2-inch water main, as well as replace a hydrant 

and valve at 625 Glen Iris Drive NE which will result in a 24-hour road 

closure.  The work hours are 7 a.m. - 7 p.m. Friday through Sunday 

and 9 p.m. - 5 a.m. Monday through Wednesday.  The road will 

remain closed through the duration of the work.  Traffic control 

measures will be in place to guide motorists around the work zone. 

Motorists are urged to use caution and to avoid the area if 

possible. Updates on the repair work and road closure will be 

provided as necessary. 
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